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Saturday, November 1, 2008 

 
The Community Outreach/Fund-raising/Gender Diversity committee met on Friday, October 31, 
2008 from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM.  A total of 26 persons attended the meeting, 17 of which were 
voting members.  A list of attendees is attached to this report.  I want to thank the members of 
the committee for their dedication and hard work addressing some challenging discussion. 
 
The committee considered all proposals that were submitted prior and at the start of the meeting.  
The proposals that were approved by the committee are attached to this report with their original 
proposal numbers.  The committee recommends adoption of these proposals. 
 
 
Janet Jenkins, a.k.a. James Jenkins, Miss IGRA 2008 
Randy Edlin, Mr IGRA 2008 1st Runner-up 
Andrew Goodman, IGRA Vice-President 


